

Office of the Supervisor
Tracey Schultz Kobylarz

November 26, 2014

Imad Hamad, Acting Director American Human Rights Council (AHRC) 13530 Michigan Ave, #332 Dearborn, MI 48126

Dear Director Hamad,

I would like to express my appreciation at being invited to the AHRC Meet and Greet Reception on Thursday, December 4<sup>th</sup>. Unfortunately, I have a prior engagement on that evening hosting our own Olde Fashioned Holiday Celebration.

I'd like to acknowledge the following people, Imam Mohammad Mardini, Dr. Opada Alzohaili, Imam Mustapha Elturk, Professor Mike Thomas, Mr. Abdulhakem Alsadah, Dr. Husain Saleh, Mr. Nabeel Bahalwan, Dr. Saleh Muslah, Ms. Minnie Washington, Mr. Ron Yageman, Dr. Ihsan Khatib, Attorney Shereef Akeel and Attorney Mohamad Alomari and commend them for all of their accomplishments promoting the AHRC. I am sorry that I cannot be there in person but I send my best wishes for a successful and memorable evening.

Sincerely.

Tracey Sohultz Kobylarz, Township Supervisor

Charter Township of Redford

1 July Court 1 100

TSK:clm